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2. CBED Grant of $65,000 to Maui Chamber of Commerce:

Mr. Ritchie gave an update on a DBEDT/CBED Grant of $65,000 to the Maui Chamber 
of Commerce (MCOC) to distribute to the Maui County exhibitors at the Made in Maui 
Festival from November 3-4, 2023. The funds will off-set the cost of the booth space 
for the 132 exhibitors. Mr. Ritchie advised that the funds were disbursed to MCOC 
over 2-weeks ago and MCOC is currently distributing the funds to the exhibitors. Mr. 
Ritchie said that MCOC will provide a financial report to
DBEDT/CBED in late November or early December 2023 about the Festival. Mr. 
Ritchie also indicated that DBEDT/CBED was happy to do this grant because this will 
help businesses on Maui sell their products statewide as well as to out-of-state 
buyers.

Mr. Ritchie specifically asked Ms. Rasmussen if she would like to share anything since 
she is the Maui representative on the CBED Advisory Council. Ms. Rasmussen 
indicated that she was hoping that DBEDT would do a press release on the Grant of
$65,000 to Maui Chamber of Commerce to assist exhibitors. Mr. Ritchie replied that a 
press release was done and will be distributed within a day or two. Ms. Rasmussen 
then shared how ecstatic Ms. Pamela Tumpap, President of Maui Chamber of 
Commerce was about the grant.

A screenshot and/or link to an interview that Mr. Ritchie did with a Maui Radio Station 
was included in the meeting packet that members can listen to. Mr. Ritchie thanked 
the CBED Advisory Council for approving this grant.

NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Approval of CBED Loan of $75,000 to Kauai Fine Woodworking LLC, a
Furniture Manufacturing Company:

Mr. Ritchie indicated that Kauai Fine Woodworking is a furniture manufacturing 
company located on Kauai and is requesting a DBEDT/CBED loan of $75,000 to 
be used for working capital and to purchase of equipment. He also indicated this 
is a co-lending deal with Feed the Hunger Fund which will make a loan of $75,000 
as well. Mr. Ritchie then advised that the DBEDT/CBED loan will have a term of 7 
years with an interest rate of 5% and that underwriting for this loan was done by 
Feed the Hunger Fund. Also, Kauai Fine Woodworking LLC is Kauai-based and in 
an enterprise zone. 

Mr. Ritchie then invited Mr. Aaron Ellis, Director of Programs and Lending at Feed 
the Hunger Fund to walk us through the underwriting process. 
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Motion was approved unanimously. 

NEXT MEETING: 

TBA 

ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:21 a.m., on a motion by Mr. Brown and seconded by 

Ms. Melton. 

Respectfully submitted, 

�� 
For 

--------------

Nancy Elvira Lo 
Chair 

Oct 19, 2023 

Date 


